
 

Suspension of Power Supply to Lee Shau Kee Business Building on 7 January 2024 (Sunday) for Mandatory 

5-Year Electrical Testing and Inspection 

CMO will be conducting a mandatory 5-year periodic inspection and testing of electrical installations (referred to as WR2) on 7 
January 2024 (Sunday) from 9:00am to 5:00pm. This inspection will take place at Lee Shau Kee Business Building, as highlighted 
on the plan below: 

 

 
 
The purpose of this electrical inspection and testing is to ensure the safety and reliability of the electricity supply on our campus, 
in accordance with the requirements of the Electricity Ordinance (Chapter 406). Please be aware that the power supply to the 
following facilities within LKS Business Building will be temporarily disrupted during the testing period: 
 

a) All lighting (both normal and essential), power sockets, air-conditioning, mechanical ventilation, fire services, CCTV 
surveillance, security systems and water supply (fresh water and toilet flushing). 

b) Auto-door and e-lock control system. Door may become unlocked during power outage, and we recommend that affect 
departments/offices use mechanical keys or additional locks to secure the doors where necessary before the test. 

c) Internet, network equipment, Wi-Fi access and computer workstations. 
d) ATM service. 
e) Lifts L1, L2, L3 and L4. 

f) Outdoor escalators E1 to E4 and indoor escalators E5 and E6 at LSK Business Building. 

 
Since the IAS Building and Conference Lodge receive their fresh water and toilet flushing water supply through LSK Business 
Building, any power suspension during the testing period at LSK Business Building will lead to a temporary interruption of water 
supply to the IAS Building and Conference Lodge. In order to minimize inconvenience for the concerned campus users, the water 
tanks of these two buildings will be refilled to maximum capacity prior to the electrical testing and inspection. 
 
If you have any questions or require technical assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. TS Cheung at extension 6560. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your patience and cooperation during this important 
maintenance operation. 
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